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20. What if the employee under investigation goes off
sick during the investigation?

Hong Kong
Author: Wynne Mok , Jason Cheng , Audrey Li

If the employee under investigation goes off sick, the employer should ascertain the medical condition of
the employee and when he or she is likely to return to fitness. If the employee is unlikely to return to work
for a reasonable time, the employer should consider what adjustments can be made to the investigation
process to continue with the investigation. If the employee’s input is necessary for the conclusion of the
investigation, the employer may invite the employee to provide information by way of a written
questionnaire or to attend a virtual meeting. However, the employee may not necessarily agree to these
proposals, especially if he or she is unwell. In such circumstances, the employer may not be able to
conclude the investigation in the absence of the employee.
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Switzerland
Author: Laura Widmer , Sandra Schaffner

The time spent on the internal investigation by the employee should be counted as working time[1]. The
general statutory and internal company principles on sick leave apply. Sick leave for which the respective
employee is not responsible must generally be compensated (article 324a paragraph 1 and article 324b,
Swiss Code of Obligations). During certain periods of sick leave (blocking period), the employer may not
ordinarily terminate the employment contract; however, immediate termination for cause remains possible.

The duration of the blocking period depends on the employee's seniority, amounting to 30 days in the
employee's first year of service, 90 days in the employee's second to ninth year of service and 180 days
thereafter (article 336c paragraph 1 (lit. c), Swiss Code of Obligations).

 

[1] Ullin Streiff/Adrian von Kaenel/Roger Rudolph, Arbeitsvertrag, Praxiskommentar zu Art. 319–362 OR, 7.
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United Kingdom
Author: Phil Linnard , Clare Fletcher

This is a relatively common occurrence. It would usually be appropriate to suspend the investigation
temporarily, to determine how serious the health issue is and when the employee may be fit to return. The
investigator should consider what adjustments or allowances can be made to progress the investigation
despite the employee’s absence. If their evidence has not yet been gathered, the employee may be invited
to provide a written statement instead of attending an investigation meeting, or the meeting could be held
remotely or at a neutral location. If none of this is possible, it may be difficult to fully conclude the
investigation.  
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